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May 31, 2019 
 
Mr. Nicholas Donald 
Chief Scrutineer 
JKA Meet # 2, 2019 
 
Re: Failure to record and report Technical Inspection failures at event Jamaica Karting Association 
Meet #2 on May 5, 2019 under JMMC Permit #2019-06K. 
 
Dear Mr Donald, 
 
The JMMC Competition Subcommittee (CS) conducted a hearing of the captioned matter on May 28, 
2019. A copy of the Hearing Report is attached for your reference. 
 
The CS hereby advises you of the following. 

1) Consider this an official Reprimand for the incident in question. 
 

You are deemed to be in breach of Article 9.13 of the JMMC General Regulations: “Duties of 
Scrutineers” 
 
We are obligated to remind you of the following relevant JMMC Regulation. 

1.1.2 Administration of these Regulations 

The CSC shall render decisions concerning these Regulations; grant, refuse or withdraw licenses; approve and 

appoint officials; impose and remove penalties for violation of these Regulations; establish its own procedures; do 

any and all things which in its judgment are conducive to the wellbeing of the conducting of competitions held 

under permits of the JMMC. The CSC decision shall be final and binding upon all parties. 

If you require any additional information or clarification please do not hesitate to contact the JMMC. 

Regards, 

 

Stephen Gunter 
CS Co-Chairman 


